

May 14, 2009

Dear Mrs. Helling,

Please accept this letter with heartfelt thanks for sharing Mr. Ken Freeman with the students and staff of Mexico High School. Mr. Freeman certainly was able to make a connection with our youth and they enjoyed his presentation.

A number of our students also attended the evening program and I think that speaks positively about Mr. Freeman's message on "choices." He was quite in tune with young people and his past experiences made that real life link with our teens.

Many of our students made positive comments about the program and felt it was very meaningful. I know the students appreciated hearing about his life story.

Again, thank you for providing this assembly and please let Mr. Freeman know we were grateful for his words.

Sincerely,

Melanie Richter

Principal